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Announcements & 
Event Reminders 
We would like to wish everyone 
a restful half term break. 

Next half term’s topic is all 
about the changes in British 
society which occurred in the 
1960’s. In science we will be 
covering electricity.  

There will be class assemblies 
for 4AW and 4LM, and we are 
also planning a day out in con-
nection with our 1960’s topic—
further details will follow. 

We have not sent out home-
work this week, but would like 
to draw your attention to the 
fortnightly topic task, which the 
children may wish to do. 

 

Swimming 

This continues as normal until 
further notice.  

 

 

Please remember that all children 
are required to read daily and 
add to their reading records 

Spellings for this week :   

 

There are no spellings for this week! 

After the break we will be starting our 
work on stories with dilemmas, focusing 
on grammar and story structure. 

In maths we will be completing our work 
on the four rules of number. 

 

 

 

 

Fortnightly Topic Task 
Our next topic homework relates to our forthcoming Global Day which takes place in November. We are 
simply looking for ideas as to what concerns the children the most in the modern world, or what they think 
is going really well. If the children could find some interesting facts about the subject that concerns them, 
and bring these in, that would be perfect. The only condition is that it must be about something that af-
fects CHILDREN globally. The deadline for this is now Friday of the FIRST WEEK BACK.   

English & Maths 

trece thirteen 

catorce fourteen 

quince fifteen 


